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CITY BRIEFING - 2024 
 
‘City Briefings’ provide an invaluable insight into the workings of the City of London.   

They are held at the Guildhall, four times a year.  Presentations are typically given by an 
Assistant Town Clerk, the Clerk to the Chamberlain’s Court, a member of the Livery 
Committee, and an Alderman.  Together, they provide an excellent introduction to the City 
of London Corporation, and its relationship with the Livery Companies.  There is opportunity 
to ask questions and the Briefing is followed by a light finger buffet. 

City Briefings are aimed at new Freemen and Liverymen; their partners are also welcome.  
Liverymen and Freemen of longer standing, who have not previously been to a Briefing, are 
also encouraged to attend. 

Dates 

There are four Briefings in 2024:  
 Monday 4 March 
 Thursday 16 May  
 Thursday 12 September 
 Wednesday 6 November 

Venue 

Livery Hall 
71 Basinghall Street 
Guildhall  
London EC2V 5DH 

Bookings 

The Briefings are arranged by the City of London Livery Committee, and bookings are made 
directly through their website: http://www.liverycommittee.org/courses/. 
There is a charge of £20 per person. 

Typical programme and timings 

 5pm-5.30pm – Registration  
 5.30pm – Introduction by the Chair of the Livery Committee  
 5.40pm – Presentations on the role of the City of London Corporation, the Freedom of 

the City of London, Livery Companies, and on being an Alderman. 
 6.40pm – Panel discussion with Q and A 
 7.00pm – Closing remarks by the Chair of the Livery Committee (followed by light buffet) 
 
Please contact the Livery Committee’s Administrator at livery.courses@cityoflondon.gov.uk 
if you have any queries. 
 
 

 

 

WCTA is facilitating and coordinating this event on your behalf, but is not the supplier of the underlying services or goods. 
The event is being supplied directly to you by the named provider under their terms and conditions. 


